
 
 
 

You are cordially invited to FGCCFL’s 
 

2024 NOVICE CHAMPS/ 
PJ INVITATIONAL 

SPEECH AND DEBATE TOURNAMENT 
 

Hosted by Southeast High School 
April 6, 2024 

 
“COMFY DRESS CODE, 

SERIOUS COMPETITION!” 
 
 

YES, you can compete in your jammies! No formal suits are required! 
Competitive Events: SC, PF, LD, CX, DEC, DP, DUO, EXT, OI, and OO (No double entries.) 

 
 

Duo, CX, and PFD teams are welcome to match but not costume to complement pieces. 
Pajamas should follow standard school dress codes: no undergarments or midriffs may show, 

appropriate shorts length, and no “fly gap” on pajama pants. 
 
 

Registration includes lunch… please order vegetarian options as needed... 1 Coach lunch is 
complimentary): Each school may have 6 entries per event (up to 12 in Congress)! 

 
 

     


